
 

Spanish  

Autumn 
 
Students are able to express their 
own ideas and opinions by 
practising the four core skills: 
Speaking, Listening, Reading and 
Writing. They practise the 
fundamentals of grammar and 
vocabulary to propel their 
progress. In this term they study:   

• Myself  
• Family  

  

Spring 
 
Students are able to express their 
own ideas and opinions by 
practising the four core skills: 
Speaking, Listening, Reading and 
Writing. They practise the 
fundamentals of grammar and 
vocabulary to propel their 
progress. In this term they study:  

• My home  
• My School   

  
  
  

  

Summer 
 
Students are able to express their 
own ideas and opinions by 
practising the four core skills: 
Speaking, Listening, Reading and 
Writing.  They practise the 
fundamentals of grammar and 
vocabulary to propel their 
progress. In this term they study:  

• My city  
• My local area  
• Environment  

  
  
  

 




